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2nd February 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Matilda 

On Thursday 2nd March 2023, Years 5 and 6 have been invited to watch Matilda at Strode College. The tickets 

have been very kindly donated by Crispin School so there is no cost for this visit.  

Please could you ensure that your child has a snack and a water bottle for the visit, as well as appropriate 

footwear and clothing as we will be walking down to the theatre. Additional arrangements will be made for 

those children with mobility difficulties. 

We will be leaving school at approximately 9:45am and returning to school by approximately 1:00pm. 

 

Children will have their lunch on their return. Please ensure that your child has a packed lunch as we will be 

returning after the school cafeteria has closed.  

This should be a wonderful experience and we are much looking forward to it. 

Yours sincerely,  

Sian Rapsey 

Key Stage 2 Team Leader 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


